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Warning

Warning concerning the usurpation of the name and logo of the
CSSF

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public of unknown persons who usurp the
name and the logo of the CSSF by sending documents called “Customer notification” via the email address format
support@commission-financier.online. In doing so, they pretend to be established at “283, route d'Arlon, L-4370
Luxembourg” and request the payment of taxes in order to unblock fund transactions.

The CSSF wishes to specify that it only uses the address format @cssf.lu for its email communications.
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